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COVID-19: Important Update for all Parents and Carers 
 

Monday 4th January 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
First of all, Happy New Year to you all. 
 
I just wanted to update you on the current position of our school regarding COVID-19 and the 
growing number of school closures around the country. 
 
We will be open tomorrow for all of our children but we will be reviewing this position alongside 
government guidance on a daily basis moving forward.   
 
This is an incredibly uncertain time for everyone including our whole staff team who deserve huge 
credit for their determination to ensure children miss as little time as possible in their education. 
 
That said, this is a collective effort and there are some things we must ask of you in order to try and 
keep us all safe. We would be extremely grateful if when you drop off and collect your child, you: 
 

• Wear a mask or visor around the site premises including the roads that immediately join our 
school 

• Ensure that only one adult collects your child and there is no car sharing outside of support 
bubbles for collection or drop off 

• Don’t mix household bubbles when collecting children 

• Maintain a distance of 2 metres from each other and wait patiently for your child to be 
admitted / dismissed 

 
I recognise how anxious all of this must be for you as parents.  We will continue to do everything we 
can to keep everyone safe and thank you for all your support in our efforts. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher 
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